
Doug and Corinne Popadynec 
1110 Finney Road 
Victoria, BC V9C 2Z8 
250-812-0310
dougpops@shaw.ca

February 25, 2021 

Dear Juan de Fuca Water Distribution Commission: 

We support bringing a municipal water supply line down Finney Road from Luxton to Sooke 
Road for the purpose of the Mews farming their lands, as well as for the future water needs of 
connected residents, businesses, or industries. Of note, we have had discussions with the city of 
Langford about developing our 2 acre parcel of land at 1120 Finney Road, which will require 
access to water service. We are willing to work collaboratively with our neighbors, the city of 
Langford and the CRD to achieve this. 

Also, neighboring farm Lohbrunner has one water line that splits into 2 each with a separate 
meter - one to the house and the second to the field, and we would like to explore a similar 
situation. As we are farming our lands at 1110 Finney Road, we are requesting information 
about installing an agricultural meter separate from our homes. 

Regards, 

Corinne & Doug Popadynec 
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